
Hubbard Happenings 

Be Informed! 

Hubbard Happenings November 2015 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 2  Hot Lunch 

  

 

3   Hot Lunch 

 

Picture Retake Day 

 

First Nations 

Field Trip  

 

Grade 4 Geologist 

Visit from the 

Rock Guy! 

4 Hot Lunch 

 

Grade 5 Field Trip 

Today! 

 

Gr. 4 Habitat 

Presentation C-PAWS 

 

Hubbard Parent 

Group Meeting 6:30  

5 Hot Lunch  

 

 

6 Hot Lunch 

forms are due 

today, counters 

welcomed! 

 

 

Enrichment 

Clusters today! 

 

7 

8 

 

9  Hot Lunch 

Remembrance Day 

Assembly  

9:15 am  

Wear Red & any 

Brownie/Girl 

Guide/Scout/Navy 

League wear your 

uniforms 

10 Hot Lunch 

 

Calithumpian 

Presentation 

@ 1:00 

At no cost to 

you! 

11  

 

 

 

No School 

Remembrance 

Day  

12 Hot Lunch 

 

13 Hot Lunch 

forms are due 

today, counters 

welcomed! 

 

Enrichment 

Clusters! 

14 

 

15  

Book Fair 

Week at  

Hubbard! 

Details sent 

home. 

16 Hot Lunch 

 

Olympic  

Medalist  

Presentation 

9-10 am  

School to cover costs 

17 Hot Lunch 

 

Report Cards  

 Home today.   

Be sure to book 

an appointment! 

 

Book Fair Preview Day 

18 Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair 9-3 

19 Hot Lunch 

 

Parent Teacher 

Interviews  

6-7:30 

 

 

Book Fair 9–7:30pm 

20 No School 

for Students 

Parent Interviews  

9am-12:00pm 

PM Teacher Learning  

 

Enrichment 

Clusters! 

Book Fair 9-12 

21 

22 

 

 

 

 

Collected 

Daily until 

Dec 15th 

23 

Food Bank Drive 

Begins today 

Non Perishable 

Items with 

Thanks! 

24 Hot Lunch 

 

Sock Hop at Noon 

For Turkey Drive 

$1.00 or a Food 

Item for the 

Food Bank 

25 Hot Lunch 

 

 

26 Hot Lunch 

 

PSSC Meeting   

@ 6:30 

 

 

27 Hot Lunch 

forms are due 

today, counters 

welcomed! 

 

RESPECT Assembly 

Pajama Day at 

Hubbard 

28 

29 

 

30 Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

December is going to be a busy month too!   

BOOK AHEAD!  Our Christmas Concert is planned for December 15th,with a  morning and 

afternoon performance that day.  Our storm date is the 17th.  Fa, La, La! 

Look for details on our raffle draws, Christmas tree decoration fundraiser and 

Front Row Seat tickets!  We will look forward to a visit from the Grinch on our 

Grinch   Day at Hubbard when we give back to the community. Look for details on how 

we      can show the spirit of helping those less fortunate. 

THANK YOU!!! To our parents and school community for the support we received dur-

ing our recent fundraising campaign.  We have raised $2786.00 to support programs and  

school materials.   Your products should be here within the next three weeks.  We have 

earned a PJ Day at Hubbard. See the calendar.  Well Done! 

Speaking of well done, a special thanks to Karen Carvell (Haunted House) and our 

Hubbard Parent Group with their host of helpers including parents, staff and friends of 

Hubbard who made our Halloween Fun Night a huge success!  The parent group has 

raised about $2400.00 to support programs at our school.  The parent group subsidizes 

many events at Hubbard  including bus travel for events.  This was a terrific  Halloween 

Fun Night! 

 

IMPORTANT WEATHER and CLOSURE INFORMATION is in your child’s agen-

da.  Our closure zone is ZONE 7. Please be aware that closures are posted on the district 

website, and are announced on many radio stations.  It is important that all of your con-

tact numbers are up to date so that you can be reached in the event of a school closure.  

With this cold weather, please make sure that your child is dressed appropriately for 

outdoor play.  They need boots, hats, mittens and snow gear! 

 

FROM THE PHYS. ED. DEPARTMENT!  November is badminton season at Hub-

bard.  We celebrated a very successful Cross Country and soccer season as Hurricanes., 

with top spots in 5/6 races.  Practice paid off!  Intramural soccer continues, as we head to 

play offs! 

 

REPORT CARDS are being sent home this month and Parent Teacher Inter-

views  are scheduled for Nov. 19th  in the evening from 6:00-7:30 and on 

Friday, Nov. 20th (no school) from 9:00-12:00 in the morning.  Please book 

an appointment with your child’s teacher.  We want to see all parents this reporting peri-

od especially to celebrate growth and to set goals together.   We thank you for all of 

your support and look forward to meeting with you. 

 

HELPING HANDS AT HUBBARD!  We try hard to instill the importance of helping 

others in need both locally and globally.  Currently we are collecting small donations for 

the Legion  Poppy Campaign. Students can make a donation all this and next week. 

Upcoming events include a sock-hop to support the Turkey Drive for Christmas and the 

collection of non-perishable items for the Food Bank. We hope we can count on your 

help to raise money for turkeys and  gather food for the local food bank.  Help us to teach 

the importance of  helping one another and being empathetic!  

 

SKATING will begin soon and yearly dates are to be sent to us shortly.  All stu-

dents are to participate as a part of our regular programming.  We do have a small 

selection of skates and helmets to share, and donations are being accepted!  A 

great gift idea for this year! 

 

 

 


